EXAMPLE LETTER 

Inglesby Road street party notification 

27 November 2021 
8 Inglesby Road 
CAMBERWELL VIC 3124 

Street Party - Inglesby Road, CAMBERWELL - 19 December 2021, 5-9pm 

Dear neighbour 

I am organising a street party for residents of Inglesby Road on Sunday 19 December 2021 from 5-9pm. 

As an Inglesby Road resident, your household is invited to attend. 

It’s a great opportunity for us all to get together in person and meet our neighbours!

Inglesby Road will be closed between Burke Road and Inkerman Road between 5pm and 9pm while the street party is on. Council has granted us a Street Party Permit which includes traffic management. 

I hope you can make it. Please contact me on 0412 345 678 if you’d like to talk more about this.

Best wishes,
John Smith 
Inglesby Road street party organiser



